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 From the Editorial Board 
 
 
 The editors of the quarterly Culture and Values express their gratitude to 
all those who have reviewed the texts published in this issue. We would like to 
inform you that a personal list of the reviewers will be published in the last (De-
cember) issue of the periodical; it will include all those who have reviewed texts in 
2013. 
 The editors of Culture and Values would like to invite you to participate in 
the academic conference entitled “From the Idea of Progress to the Idea of Crisis” 
(“Od idei postępu do idei kryzysu”), which will take place under the auspices of 
the quarterly Culture and Values in Lublin, 27–28 January 2014. More information 
is available at the conference’s official website:  
http://kryzysykonferencja.wordpress.com 

We invite all researchers who would like to deal with the problematic of 
our quarterly – both scholars and PhD students – to cooperate with us. We accept 
texts in Polish, English and German. The submission guidelines are available by 
clicking the appropriate bookmark on our website. 
 The forthcoming issue of Culture and Values will be dedicated to the cur-
rent and historical theories of values and centred round the following topic: “Axi-
ology, Ethics and Aesthetics: Problems, Debates, Positions”. The issue will be 
published in December 2013. 

 

Leszek Kopciuch 

editor-in-chief 
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